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AMERICAN SUZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION

October 18, 2005

Mr. George Person, Chief
Recall Management Division _
Office of Defects Investigation Enforcemert=t =77 "
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
400 Seventh Street, SW

Washington, DC 20590

-

Re: NVS-215kjs
Dear Mr. Person:

This is in response to your letter dated September 15, 2005,
requesting American Suzuki Motor Corporation (“Suzuki”) to
renotify owners involved in safety recall 04V-427 (Suzuki
recall ER) who have not yet had their vehicles corrected or
otherwise accounted for. Suzuki will conduct the requested
renotification in accordance with the guidelines outlined in
your letter.

syuzuki’s renotification schedule is as follows:

(a) Suzuki has already requested and received updated
owner information based on state motor vehicle
registration records.

(b) Suzuki expects to begin owner renotification on
November 1, 2005.

(c) Suzuki intends to stagger owner renotification by
conducting four weekly mailings. Owner
renotification should be completed by the end of
November, 2005.

Enclosed is a draft copy of Suzuki’s renotification letter
for recall 04V-427. Please contact me if you have any
guestions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

A:ZRICAN UZUKI MOTOR RPORATION

Kenneth M. Bush
Associate Director, Government Relations

3251 E. Imperial Highway, P.O. Box 1100, Brea, CA 92822-1100 ¢ Tel. (714) 996-7040 « FAX (714) 524-2512



